
 

NOTICE 
 

 MEMBERS OF THE SHERRY TOWN 

BOARD WILL BE HOSTING THE WOOD 

COUNTY UNIT OF THE WISCONSIN 

TOWNS ASSOCIATION   

THE MEAD WILDLIFE CENTER  

MILLADORE  

ON FRIDAY, AUGUST 17, 2018  

Beginning at 7:30 p.m.  

A quorum of the Town Board may be present 

at the Meeting.  No Town Board action will 

take place. 

 

 

Posted:  August 15, 2018      Clerk Ewoldt 


